CORRESPONDENCE
9/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07899-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 4:30 PM

To: ‘Blanche giunta'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Consumer opinions count.

Good afternoon, Blache Giunta

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: Blanche giunta <bcafgl@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 3:17 PM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Consumer opinions count.

I'm writing to voice my shared concerns over the

Upcoming vote on the storm

Protection plan..

I VOTE NO..

At a time when everyones financial situation is dire..im not about to vote for a major increase to mismanaged
companies..especially if only 5% of customers will benefit.

We have to do with less, so can the Florida power comps.

Stop kicking the little guys!

Docet #20200092-E

Suplier-FPL

Address- 6712 fawnridge dr,Melbourne fl 32940
Power customer- Blanche





